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Dear Sirs,

I am opposed to this project.
Storing radioactive waste this close to the Great Lakes is a very dangerous and unacceptable
plan. There is large and growing opposition to this poorly planned project. The chemical
stability of some wastes, for example ion exchange resins is uncertain over time.

Sincerely,

Hazen C. Pratt

Hazen Pratt

<personal information removed>
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